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Hello Cardinals! This week in What’s The Word, we want to let you know we are here for you!

 Remember to stay ENGAGED by logging on to Cardinal Apps. If you are looking for an organization you
would like to join, then ENGAGE is your portal to all events and organizations available. We want to

hear from you, so if you have any suggestions on what you want to see in your newsletter, please email
us at campusengagement@uiwtx.edu. 
Enjoy the newsletter and be informed! 

 
“We all have our time machines. Some take us back, they're called memories. Some take us forward,

they're called dreams” - Jeremy Irons

Message from Campus Engagement

Praised be the Incarnate Word!

Cardinal Flight Plan
Cardinal Daily Health Check

5

UIW Campus Engagement
Women's History Month Events Calendar

Board Members Application
Campus Activity Board

Health and Wellness
Pool Party 

10



https://www.uiw.edu/cardinal-daily-health-check/index.html


Competitions for awesome prizes

Over 100 student organizations

Student Government and Campus Activities Board

Movie night with friends – CHAT ROOM AVAILABLE

DIY step-by-step interactive activities

Opportunities to meet other students

LIVE talent shows and music concerts

POP UP shops, POP UP giveaways and  POP UP karaoke

WHAT WILL YOU FIND?

YOUR INVITATION TO EVERYTHING

CAMPUS ENGAGEMENT IN 

3 EASY STEPS

CAMPUSENGAGEMENT@UIWTX.EDU 210-829-6034

STEP 1
Visit uiw.edu
and log in to
Cardinal Apps

STEP 2
Click on the ENGAGE tab. Use
the search bar to find an
organization or view events
that are listed.

STEP 3
Click on the event and enjoy!   
Win prizes and swag and have
fun!

https://uiw.campuslabs.com/engage/


Hispanic-Serving Institutions (HSI) Virtual Summit + Expo
 

The University of the Incarnate Word has partnered with 13 other Hispanic-Serving
Institutions to host the Hispanic-Serving Institutions (HSI) Career Collaborative Summit.
This is a two-day event taking place on April 14 and 15 to help you connect with
organizations. 

 
April 14 – Attend professional development workshops from 3-6 p.m. CST
April 15 – Career Expo from 12 - 6 p.m. CST

 
*****To Register: Visit Handshake. 

 

Below are some answers to questions that you might have and should review prior to the
Summit.

 

Event FAQs
1. Who can attend this event?
This event is only open to students and alumni from the 14 participating institutions.
2. What companies will attend the Career Expo?
There will be companies with open internships and/or full-time opportunities attending
from a variety of industries. You can see a preview of the registered employers through
your Handshake account.
3. Can I meet with employers during the Career Expo?
Yes. Space is limited and on a first-come, first-served basis so be sure to sign up for 1:1
and group sessions as soon as you can.
4. How do I reserve my spot?
Visit Handshake to register for the Hispanic-Serving Institutions (HSI) Career Collaborative
Summit.
5.  What should I bring?
Students are advised to upload their resume into their Handshake profile to share with
potential employers.
6. What should I wear?
Professional attire is required to attend this event.  

Should you have any additional questions, contact UIW Career Services 
at careers@uiwtx.edu or 210.829.3931.

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail.mail.joinhandshake.com%2Fc%2FeJxlUk1zmzAQ_TX2LYy-kMSBQ2LHqR3TNA21014YgeQgGyRHiOD61xew28lMZzSr3bfap523K2POi5xPdYwAggAjDGlICQtgsMCA0YhgjiHgiwhOCKiFroK91aYURjalOKigsPW0jAmikRKUhgpzCKSMeBgxsYMCsogUWEyruPT-2Ezw7QQt-mNEDWHQiJ2qtDk0wdFZrwqvrQls6ytrDwPz8BYvWldN8PxSj8KBIRw4erPT7f_tjJlCOKVcthPaNSOAMMVg9BrfSmV8dnTqQ6tuoFx4e1Bm8ObuxO4hfe3Wz48n94jSj5sy_VKeHlZPyUtF1run97s6PXyrk83X2bnYnEhdvPO3CaJSeNG3CUhPw2YAjpfIVeWdGKgJaHXnT4GS7ZjCEYN5Xgi8Q4zwiCEkBOCSqxyykCB0oaEolBhERZgXBCIQccSVwJIBBnt5o8ujT5ZiFkLGMWKQA46j6NLOD3MwtjOjn24Xx_zhV5Pj_rPfq-2yVzCZkW69v-2S-a1ez1bPA7ZBVZucl0N8l-olXR5gKbbdEL9uZkuaGDAqNpJCAPqINlcVun23n6l57rfi-zq837AHsYftLt0WP-lKVsMc7uYVT8nJUrtMrjzUqUa5DyUHHfuwsu7qtb7OGtu6QvVALZomG1ZRuWuqVlK3dZ9SA3wFC2t8P-ce5ZBTEv6FRX0U-s30eGt05oV7U17JbCxtpi4-q0qcjZh8GtjUxyEJb16K0tpq-m_bsrGTsTDTMr588wemlAZc&data=04%7C01%7Czelazna%40student.uiwtx.edu%7C2a71abc948a948ced61908d8ee1df875%7C0625d309c5bc41209828ea3d7071af19%7C0%7C0%7C637521159778813788%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zAsMaHZXwl%2B%2BM1yy0rEhhE90xvbgmYMHlKtXIkqb7J0%3D&reserved=0
https://fiu.joinhandshake.com/career_fairs/23630/student_preview?token=rx7E16XwLQKxrK2Tv-hTHhxGJOMSl4LfOqBmTkPmMVNCzcVx4mcq8g
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail.mail.joinhandshake.com%2Fc%2FeJxlUk1vozAQ_TXJrchf2OaQQ5MmXdpk26hp0u0FGTDBBQw1pmTz69eQ7KrSStZ45o3nefRm0hnnScynaoYAggAjDKlPCfOgt8KA0YBgjiHgqwBOCKiEKr2PWulc6LTNRSG9pK6m-SzwWUyIgICygAQJlMAP0pjSIKOUAoim5Sy3tmkn-HaCVu5oUUHotSKTpdJF6zWmtjKxqtZe3dmyrouBeXiLV50pJ_juUo_8gcEfOJzJVPd_O2MmEUZKE2VCmXYEEKYYjF5ru1RqGzVGfinZD5QrWxdSD96dObElpG_9evt4Mo9o93WT737kp_uHp81LSdbZ0-e82hXP1Wb_c3FO9idSJZ_8OEE0FVa4NgFxNGwB4HiJWJbWiIGagE719uTJtBtTOGAwjhOBM8QIDxhCQgCechlD5hOELjQU-SkGQeLHCYEIBBxxKXDKAIMig8Hl0TdLMfMh4xgxyEGAA-6P8KsudN3r0d8dVk18_97G2H32--EQOgU3C9KvP277zd2tWi8etgO2R2W3OYdDPN-pkIYFzMWhH-K3_SKkGw1GxUZSCICLaHtVIX17zpJ8eVzOQ7l8wf7-FB5ofmhexwlIhY1h1bv6JRsqi_n2ykONbKX5kumgowvL2jjPKUk7W0Vt3ZlEOqASbRsNqyjNNVXJVHWVS8kBvoJJra2bs0M55JT4f2FRNUIdtcM7rSIrzFFamUZjaTs1s7MsxVmLybeBTe3MJ_7NS5LXdTn9t23R2MlYGKl0dvnmDwLkBeQ&data=04%7C01%7Czelazna%40student.uiwtx.edu%7C2a71abc948a948ced61908d8ee1df875%7C0625d309c5bc41209828ea3d7071af19%7C0%7C0%7C637521159778823776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=UMRcW5Yh75wZUZcVUXCctRn1vAxKTBTMjJ%2F1A7b2jGw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:careers@uiwtx.edu






STARLIGHT MOVIE
SERIES

T U E S D A Y  |  A P R I L  1 3  

8  P . M .  M O V I E  S T A R T S
O N  B A C K  F I E L D

B R I N G  Y O U R  O W N
B L A N K E T !

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

(BEHIND THE SOFTBALL/BASEBALL FIELD)

A L L  E V E N T S  W I L L  B E  A D H E R I N G  T O  T H E  E V E N T  A N D
S O C I A L  D I S T A N C I N G  G U I D E L I N E S  L I S T E D  I N  T H E  U I W
C A R D I N A L  F L I G H T  P L A N .@UIWCAMPUSENGAGE



https://jobs.uiw.edu/


https://jobs.uiw.edu/


https://my.uiw.edu/clubsports/index.html#:~:text=Club%20Sports%20at%20UIW%20are,%2Ded%20Triathlon%2C%20and%20eSports.
https://my.uiw.edu/clubsports/index.html#:~:text=Club%20Sports%20at%20UIW%20are,%2Ded%20Triathlon%2C%20and%20eSports.


https://my.uiw.edu/intramurals/index.html




cab@uiwtx.edu


CAB BOARD
MEMBERS!

Campus Activities Board is looking for:

Applications are being accepted on UIW Engage
through April 9, 2021. Just follow these simple steps: 

UIW Engage > Campus Activities Board > Forms

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

PAULINA ZELAZNA AT

ZELAZNA@STUDENT.UIWTX.EDU

2021 - 2022
SCHOOL YEAR

If you want to plan FREE, fun and engaging events for UIW
students, apply today! A stipend is available for board members.



CABbies
Help CAB promote and run events. Earn service hours,

receive exclusive giveaway prizes and attend a special event! 

CAMPUS ACTIVITies BOARD IS LOOKING FOR 

2021 - 2022
SCHOOL YEAr

For more information, contact
karla Ramirez at

kkmartin@student.uiw.edu



The Greek Life here at UIW is a diverse community comprised
of local, national and international Greek organizations. This
community offers its members opportunities to expand their

undergraduate experience though leadership, academic
excellence, service, brotherhood and sisterhood. It’s one of the

most fulfilling experiences at UIW.
Go Greek!

Must have earned a minimum of 12 college credit
hours at UIW or any accredited college and/or
university
Must have a minimum of a 2.5 cumulative GPA (no
exceptions)
Must not be a first-semester freshman
Must not currently be part of a dual enrollment
course from high school

Eligibility Requirements:

Interested in Greek Life? 
Follow us to see what our Greeks are doing:

@UIWGREEKLIFE



01 
Wet your hands before
applying soap

02 
Rub soap all over your palms,
the backs of your hands, and in
between your fingers

03 
Do this process for at least 20
seconds before rinsing

04 
Wipe your hands with a clean
towel or paper towel

HANDWASHING

101
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Treat your day
as if you're
going to school.
Get up, take a
shower, have
breakfast. 

KEEP YOUR

ROUTINE

Notes will help
you remember
lessons as you
watch them. It'll
also be useful
for reviewing
later.

TAKE NOTES

Do your work in
blocks to lessen
the strain. After
finishing one
lesson, take a
five minute
break before
moving on.

TAKE A  BREAK

TIPS FOR LEARNING
FROM HOME

remote learning

The school and
your teacher will
prepare your
lessons, but it'll
be good if you
plan how you'll
be studying at
home.

MAKE A  PLAN

Finish one
lesson before
moving to the
next. Do one
assignment
before another.
Lessen
multitasking.

DO ONE THING

AT  A  TIME

Studying at
home isn't easy.
Reward yourself
for each small
success.

BE PROUD OF

YOUR

ACHIEVEMENTS

Credits: 21 Study Tips for Online Classes Success : https://goodcolleges.online/study-tips-for-success/



MESSAGES

COMMUNITY

C O V I D - 1 9  R E M I N D E R S

F R O M  U I W  B E H A V I O R A L  H E A L T H  S E R V I C E S  

F R O M  T H E  O F F I C E  O F  S T U D E N T  A D V O C A C Y  A N D

A C C O U N T A B I L I T Y

F R O M  U I W  M E D I C A L  T E A M



MESSAGES
COMMUNITY

COVID-19  Reminders

Members of our campus community are reminded to take precautions to slow

the spread of COVID-19. The best way to prevent infection is to take

precautions to avoid exposure to this virus, which are similar to the

precautions you take to avoid the flu. CDC always recommends these

everyday actions to help prevent the spread of respiratory viruses:

Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap

and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer. Avoid

touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. Avoid close

contact with people who are sick. Stay home when you are sick. Cover your

cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. Clean and

disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces.

For more information, please visit the CDC’s Coronavirus website.

To stay up to date on the City of San Antonio’s COVID-19 updates, click here.

We will continue to monitor and update our campus community on the

coronavirus outbreak as needed.

Click here for the latest UIW COVID-19 updates.

If you have any questions about UIW’s response to COVID-19, please fill out

this form.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.sanantonio.gov/Health/News/Alerts/CoronaVirus?fbclid=IwAR2UaeuHg9rbayRc1Z6jbvwZRtHUxmctC51YSpytau0BahguhD-dqujb1R8
https://my.uiw.edu/safety/coronavirus.html
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CdMlBrzFIEGYKOo9cHGvGbiNnuL_rBRHiJJHDEQ9eQtUNTFGTlhNRFNZMFFHQ0Q2WEVROTRYQURFQy4u


MESSAGES
COMMUNITY

From UIW Behavioral  Health  Services

Do things you enjoy, no matter what they are. You could read through the pile of books you’ve been

accumulating or play video games if it keeps your mind from worry mode and makes you happy!

Virtually hang out with friends. There are tons of apps you can use to hang out with your friends and family.

You can have a virtual meetup with Zoom, play games together on Discord, and FaceTime or Skype with your

older family members.

Engage in physical activity and workouts, as well as in activities involving deep breathing, stretching, and

meditation. Take a walk around your neighborhood or stream yoga and attempt that pose you've always been

wanting to do.

Engage in spiritual practices and virtual spiritual gatherings. Many churches and other places of worship are

live streaming services throughout the week. They are also offering virtual Bible studies and prayer sessions.

Create routines for yourself and set small goals for what you would like to accomplish daily. 

Remind yourself that this time of quarantine is temporary and we are all doing the best we can!

Taking Care of your Behavioral Health from SAMSHA

Stress and Coping from the CDC 

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 1 (800) 273-8255 (24 hours a day) 

Family Violence Prevention Services Domestic Violence Hotline: (210) 733-8810 (24 hours a day) 

SAMHSA’s National Helpline for mental health or substance abuse concerns: 1-800-662-HELP (4357)

If you live on campus, please notify Campus Police, dorm staff or an administrator 

For students living off campus, call 911 or go to the nearest Emergency Room or Behavioral Health Hospital.

UIW Behavioral Health Services continues to offer counseling to students who are physically in Texas using

Zoom or phone.  To initiate counseling, please call us at (210) 832-5656 between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. and we will

assist you in completing needed paperwork and getting scheduled immediately and seen as quickly as

possible. Counseling is offered by appointment, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. Some appointments are

offered after 5 p.m. based on clinician availability. At this time, we do not provide services on weekends or

holidays, but we are happy to direct you toward any needed weekend resources.

If you call us and leave a message outside of business hours, please be aware that we will return your call within 24
hours. If you contact us on the weekend or during a holiday, we will return your call the next business day.

If you are a faculty/administrator/staff member with concerns about classroom issues, in need of resource

information, or inquiring about professional development/student presentations, please contact Director of

Behavioral Health Services, Dr. Christie Melonson directly at (210) 829-3129 or via email at melonson@uiwtx.edu.

Should you have a serious concern about a particular student with possible mental health issues or if you have

observed a behavioral incident, you are encouraged to make an online report and to contact Mr. Matt

Carpenter, director of student conduct and community standards at (210) 805-5864.

Here are some tips for managing anxiety at this time:

Helpful Behavioral Health Resources:

If you are a student and feel that you are having a behavioral health emergency outside of clinic hours, please

do the following:

https://www.samhsa.gov/sites/default/files/tips-social-distancing-quarantine-isolation-031620.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/managing-stress-anxiety.html
https://suicidepreventionlifeline.org/
https://fvps.org/our-services/


MESSAGES
COMMUNITY

from the Off ice of  Student  Advocacy and

Accountabi l i ty

Hello Cardinals, 

As we start a new semester here at the University of the Incarnate Word, our hope is that each and every one of
you will take advantage of the countless opportunities afforded to you as a Cardinal. Whether you are a new
student, preparing for graduation, or somewhere in between, you are charged with ownership of the choices
you make every day of your collegiate experience. Our hope is that you will make responsible choices that will
promote your success and positively impact the UIW community and beyond. To assist you in your decision-

making processes, we would like to equip you with both your rights and responsibilities as a Cardinal. You can
find copies of the UIW 2020-21 Student Handbook and the Behavioral Misconduct Procedures on the Student
Advocacy and Accountability website. These two documents outline various policies and procedures that
affect students. I highly recommend you take the time to become familiar with these and bookmark them for
future reference.

Additionally, as part of your experience, we strongly believe that student engagement can promote your
overall success, and you may consider involvement in one of the many student organizations here at UIW. In
accordance with Texas state law, we have included information about hazing and its prevention. Please visit
the Hazing Policy and Report page of the OSAA website for our University Statement on Hazing. Also available
on that page is the full University policy regarding hazing and reporting options if you experience or hear
about hazing. We have also attached a copy of our January 2021 Hazing Report, which provides information
on hazing investigations from the past three years.

Furthermore, we hope you will take ownership of your role as a Cardinal and adopt the values of the institution
as your very own: Faith, Innovation, Service, Truth and Education. As a Cardinal, if you see something of
concern, take action. You can report any incident or concern using our online reporting forms. 

Lastly, know that we are here to help you every step of the way. If you are unsure of what office can help meet
your needs, feel free to reach out to our Office of Campus Life. Join an organization, make new friends, attend
a game, utilize campus resources and be engaged in campus activities and make the most of your time at UIW.
Know that all UIW administrators, faculty and staff are rooting for you! 

Again, we wish you the best as you embark on a successful semester at UIW. 

Praised be the Incarnate Word! 

Sincerely,  

Matthew Carpenter
Director, Office of Student Advocacy and Accountability

and  

Dr. Christopher Summerlin
Dean of Campus Life

https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/student-accountability/student-handbook.html
https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/student-accountability/student-handbook.html
https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/student-accountability/behavioral-misconduct-process.html
https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/student-accountability/hazing-policy.html
https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/report-an-incident.html
https://my.uiw.edu/student-advocacy-and-accountability/report-an-incident.html
https://my.uiw.edu/campuslife/index.html


MESSAGES
COMMUNITY

From UIW Medical  Team 

Dear UIW Students,

 

We would like to take a moment to thank everyone for their participation in the

UIW COVID Vaccine Clinic. Thanks to many in our community, the clinic was a

great success. Over 1200 in our community are now fully vaccinated as a

result. As we move forward with our planning it is important to gather

information from our community that will assist with next steps. 

 

The UIW Medical Team, working with IT and campus leaders, have formulated

a survey to better inform vaccination planning for UIW Health Services. Your

answers will help UIW Health Services gauge interest in offering the COVID-19

vaccine as supplies become more readily available. Your answers will not bind

or require you to have the vaccine.

 

Participation in this survey is voluntary, and in doing so, you are advised not to

provide or send any information related to any medical, genetic, or disability-

related information.

 

You can access the survey here: UIW COVID-19 Vaccine Survey

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The UIW Medical Team

 

https://customervoice.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CdMlBrzFIEGYKOo9cHGvGV2cR1KzKYZFqWgSu6i3ygFUMUU3M0NYQzNQR0ZQRENDSzlNV1NTOFJYSC4u




Campus EngagementCampus Engagement

UIW GREEK LIFE
INTERESTED IN GREEK LIFE? FOLLOW US TO SEE WHAT OUR GREEKS ARE DOING

UIW STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION
CATCH UP WITH SOME ONLINE ACTIVITIES BETWEEN YOUR CLASSES

campusengagement@uiwtx.edu

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA CHANNELS FOR DAILY UPDATES

210-829-6034

@UIWCAMPUSENGAGEMENT

@CABUIW

@UIWSGA

UIW CAMPUS ACTIVITIES BOARD
STAY CONNECTED AND FOLLOW US ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS

@UIWGREEKLIFE
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